FROM THE DESK OF
THE SUPERINTENDENT

Dr. Fal Asrani

Friday, July 26, 2024

Dear MJUSD Community,

Wednesday, July 24th we held our first Board Study Session for the
2024-25 school year. The Executive Cabinet and all Trustees were in
attendance. Mr. Doug Criddle attended via Zoom.

The subject of the study session was to discuss District owned surplus
properties. The District’s legal counsel and Assistant Superintendents
Ms. Passaglia and Mr. Williams provided details related to:

1. Location of properties

2. Process for sale of properties

3. Upcoming Yuba County developments and impact on schools
4. Boundary adjustments necessary to accommodate the growth

The Board and Cabinet had a robust discussion on each of the topics
above. The next step is to set up a meeting with Yuba County
Supervisors to talk about the growth and the impact on MJUSD
facilities.

The study session was live streamed and available to view on our MJUSD
YouTube channel.

Sincerely,

Fal Asrani, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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